
 
August in Alaska is a great time, especially on the 
Kenai Peninsula!  Halibut fishing is still in full force, 
the sockeye salmon run starts to dwindle down, and 
the Coho/Silver salmon start making their way into 
the river. Our clients are enjoying their time as 
they target the silver salmon with our expert guides 
on the river! We even had some adorable little 
anglers showing the adults how to catch the 
“biggest” fishies.  

Did you know that the US Coast Guard will 
complete random checks on boats to ensure that 
they are complying to all of the safety standards? 
The main goal of Coast Guard boardings is to ensure 
the safety of vessels in their waterways. A few of 
our clients got to be a part of one of those checks! 
The boat was boarded and everything was checked. 
We want to thank all of those who are working to 
ensure the safety of other so that we can keep on 
fishing safely!  

We have had a great summer so far and look 
forward to the rest of the 2025 fishing season! 
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